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The Editor-in-Chief of the Brazilian Political Science Review manifests that the 

funding information of the article entitled Multi-level governance in federal 

contexts: the Social Assistance Policy in the City of São Paulo, authored by Renata 

Bichir, Gabriela Horesh Brettas and Pamella Canato, was omitted from the original 

publication. The first footnote of the article must read: 

 

* http://dx.doi.org/10.1590/1981-3821201700020003 

This article is one of the products of the research project "Beyond Cash Transfers? 

Challenges of the intersectoral articulation of social policies", coordinated by 

Renata Bichir at the Center for Metropolitan Studies (CEM/Cepid/Fapesp), which 

is funded by FAPESP (Process 2013/07616-7). 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


